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Hi Ladies, 
I can’t believe this is my last official meeting.  This 
year has gone so fast! 
Our program for our May meeting will be Teri 
Tope, who will be doing a trunk show. 
I am almost done with my mystery and for my 

challenge, it’s a “challenge” I have to change what I was doing, so we 
will see if I finish it.  
We will also be announcing our new slate of officers and committee 
chairs. 
Hope to see you all there! 
Janice 
 

JUNE LUNCHEON – Jean Hall & Kim Nixon 

Full details are on the next page.  Checks must be 

received by May 24, 2024.  If you would, please include 

the attached flyer (next page) with your check. There 

will also be a sign-up sheet at the May meeting. 

Remember to bring your Challenge panel projects and Mystery Quilts 

to share.            

Thanks, 

Jean Hall 

 

BLOCK LOTTO – Pam Mason 

The block lotto for May is the easy Friendship Star.  Don’t forget to check it out on the Block Lotto page on the 

website (Under “Other Committees” and make one or two.  You might be the lucky one to win all the ones made 

by members of the guild!  You could make your very own Friendship Star quilt and get the signatures of all who 

made the blocks for a great remembrance piece.  

 

QUILT SHOW – Vivian Oaks 

The Quilt Show Committee has their first meeting of the year on 

Wednesday, April 24th at the Hot Dog Shoppe in Chippewa.  

Please arrive at 6:30 PM if you’d like to eat first, and 7:00 PM for 

the meeting. Please bring any new ideas and suggestions.  If 

you’ve ever thought about helping with the Quilt Show, please come!  We welcome 

new people with new ideas and would love to have you help us continue the 

tradition…the ’24 Quilt Show is our 29th Annual show!  If you have any questions, don’t 

hesitate to ask Vivian.  YOU are invited to join us – just show up for this meeting and 

we will consider you part of the Quilt Show Committee, if that’s what you want.  The 

more the merrier!  Please let Vivian know if you will be able to attend. 

 

BEAVER VALLEY PIECEMAKERS MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

Joy Brieck                                  05/02 

Terri (Teresa) Goodwald         05/02 

Starrèe Chambers                    05/12 

Loretta Haskins                        05/13 

Dee Byers                                  05/16 

Kate Picket                                05/18 

Sheila Drevnas                          05/20 

Lisa Cope                                   05/24 

Linda Kline                                05/25 

Karen Bequette                        05/30 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May Meeting                           05/01 

Saturday Sew                           05/11 

QOV Workshop                       05/16 

June Luncheon                        06/09 

BRING TO MEETING 

Name Tag 

Block Lotto Block 

Donations for Dream Baskets 
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Name: ____________________________________________ 

 

 

You can print out this page, fill it out with your choice of entrée and return it with your check to Jean.  

This form is also available on the website, if you prefer to print it from there. 
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Sewing Original Stitches Quilt Shop and Kim Nixon, Owner, are taking part in this Shop Hop! She’s 

taking orders for the magazine that goes along with the Hop.  Give her a call if you have questions or 

would like to order the magazine. 
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2024 – 2025 Beaver Valley Peicemakers Board members 
President: Kaye Slater 

Vice President: Alycia Lyons 
Treasurer: Rose Hufnagel 
Secretary: Sharon Elliott 

Membership: Tamera Price 
Media: Alycia Lyons 

Workshops: Linda McCuean 
Raffle: Carol Beck 

Newsletter: Vivian Oaks 
Retreat: Judy Steiner & Lydia Stewart 

Saturday Sew: Debbie Jewel 
Block Lotto: Pam Mason 
Friendship: Lynn Morris 
Mystery: Sharon Welsh 

Community Service: Bonnie Reyes 
Challenge: Kim Nixon 

QOV: Louise Grant and Lydia Stewart 
Hospitality: Kim Nixon & Jean Hall 

Historian – Kathy Trzeciak 
Bus trips - ? 

We will be voting on the officers for ’24-’25 at our May meeting!  Be sure to check out the list above, 

and if you see any mistakes that need correcting, please let Vivian know!  Thanks! 

 

 

QOV COMMITTEE – Louise Grant 

The 3rd Thursday of every month is Quilt of Valor Sew Day at the Hopewell Township 

Administration Building, 1700 Clark Blvd, Aliquippa.  The building is available to us 

from 10a-4p.  The third Thursday in May is the 16th.  Be sure to let Louise know by 

the 15th if you plan to be there so she brings enough for everyone to work on. 

   

 

 

 

 


